This month's meeting was held October 22nd at the Eastfield College flying field. There were 8 members in attendance.

Ralph Snow reported \$3229.04 in the club treasury as of October 21st. \$20.00 in dues was collected from members in attendance. The final accounting for DEAF-25 showed a loss of \$202, much less than last year's loss.

Warren Bean will submit the paper work to obtain the AMA sanction for next year's flyin. There was much discussion concerning the format for next year's event. The consensus was that the participation on Friday and Sunday did not justify the effort expended. It was decided that we will go with a one day (Saturday) fun fly with no formal events. We may have pilots' choice or CD's choice awards. There was also some discussion about the possibility of finding a more centrally located field for next year. The Golden Triangle field was suggested as a possibility. Ralph will visit the location and report on their facilities.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:30 AM.

Ralph Snow DEAF Secretary/Treasurer